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I oppose this bill as it does nothing to stop criminals but does infringe on my legal 

rights. SCOYUS has already ruled that magazines over 10 rounds are legal and the 

law enforcement of the state has no means to enforce any of the erroneous laws. 

Oregon does not have a gun problem. It has a liberal problem. We need to focus on 

bill that actually help the state, and that is all of the state not just one little corner like 

a bill to get rid of mail in voting. 

It has been proven in court by professionals that these made up bills will create more 

crime as the criminals will know the citizens have a harder time defending 

themselves. As a Range Safety Officer and past member of a gun range it is a joy to 

see the number of people out daily to practice and have fun learning how to defend 

themselves against the people who want to rape, assault and burglaries them. You 

are infringing on those people rights by making it impossible to get the firearm 

because there are no classes for permits, state police will follow liberal orders to 

sleep rather than do background checks and sheriff offices are already underfunded. 

Hell, we can't even get OSP to come patrol our highways in NE Oregon but you think 

you can burden them more by creating more frivolous laws.  

Ken Sloan 


